
From: Prusnek, Brian C 
Sent: 7/15/2014 5:55:27 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: EDF Leak Tracking Website 

Dunno. But I've just asked some of my folks who are at a conference with EDF right now. Will 
get back to you. 

Brian Prusnek 

On Jul 15, 2014, at 5:35 PM, "Malashenko, Elizaveta I." <elizaveta.malashenko@,epuc.ea.gov> 
wrote: 

Hi, 

I've heard that Environmental Defense Fund has created a website that tracks pipeline 
leaks in a few big cities - NYC, Boston, and Indianapolis. Are you aware of EDF 
expanding this project into California? Have you had any conversations with them on 
that? 

Thanks in advance, 

Liza 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

SB GT&S 0258111 

mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov


Phone:415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.Qov 

This email originated outside of Sempra Energy. Be cautious of attachments, 
web links, or requests for information. 


